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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2899 provides that the Legislature finds that Oklahoma has benefitted from the 

intergovernmental agreements and compact with Tribal nations on a variety of subjects, 

including agreements relating to motor vehicle licensing and registration matters which have 

benefitted all parties by reducing disputes and increasing revenues available for roads, bridges, 

schools, and other community infrastructure.  The measure adds a supplemental term to any 

Tribe that was, as of January 1, 2023, a party to a motor vehicle licensing or registration 

agreement. The measure allows such Tribe to accept this offer and be granted an additional five 

year extension of the compact term. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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